
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

King Ina  
Church of England Academy 

Summer 2022 

 

 

 

 Read to and with your child every day. 
 

 Please continue to help support your child with letter and 
number formations.  

 
 Practise reading sound and word cards in your child’s 

book bag wallet. 
 

 Practise to recognise, order and count 1-10, both 
numbers and objects. 

 
 Go to a local library; what traditional tales can you find?  

 
 Discuss what a traditional tale is. Do you have any at 

home you could read together? 
 

 Talk about the stories you have read. Who are the 
characters? Where is the story set?  
 

There are lots of ways you can enhance 
your child’s learning at home! 

Our Learning Journey 

 
 

 

Traditional Tales 
Steps to help your child succeed 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The children will be learning all about traditional tales. 
 

 Writing a story map on the books they have learnt. 
 

 Discussing in detail different traditional tales. 
 

Our Christian School Value 
This term our Christian School Value is ‘Belief’. We will be 
carrying out lots of work on how to build our self-belief and self-
confidence. We will be working on becoming kind and respectful 
individuals and believing in a bright future.  

 
We will be planning some more welly walks for the children to 
continue to explore within their immediate environment as well 
as looking at the season changes over time.  

 
In relation with our eco-friendly school value, we are developing 
our school’s outdoor environment. We will be making bug 
feeders and baths as well as bug hotels. 
 
We will once again be holding a topic outcome day at the end 
of Summer Term. More details will be announced nearer the end 
of term. 

 

 
 

 

Our Learning Journey 

Spellings:  The children have been doing really well with their 
spellings last term. Please continue to practise spellings at home and 
feel free to be as creative as you like. Ensure that you practise the 
spellings out of list order as that is how we practise them in school. 
 
Book bags, drinks and appropriate clothing: Please ensure your child 
comes to school every day with their book bag, drink and a coat.  As 
the weather becomes warmer, please label any hats you may wish to 
bring. Children will need their book bags and reading books every 
day, to ensure that they can continue to practise their reading, 
sounds and tricky words with adults in the classroom. 
 
Phonics Next Steps: The children have worked really hard on recalling 
all of their phase 2 and phase 3 sounds and tricky words. This term, 
we are moving onto Phase 4 which will introduce new tricky words 
and continue to reconsolidate their phase 3 sounds. The children will 
continue to build their confidence in writing sentences using their 
phonics knowledge and tricky words. Any support with this at home 
would be very much appreciated. 

Important Information 

Show and Tell: 
Show and tell will be in Houses this term. Please look out for a letter 
in your child’s book bag which will explain more details.  
 

 

 
 

Some of the things happening  
this term ….. 


